
A message from ROSELAND SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Roseland Board of Education 

Highlights from Thursday, February 25th Board of Education Meeting 
  

 Ms. Thorn, Mrs. Hardenberg and Mr. Mansour presented an overview of how Noecker faculty 
uses data to increase student achievement. 

 Ms. Gross provided updates on 
o PARCC results 
o Personnel Changes 

 Mr. Bohm provided information on 
o budget process 
o bond redemption. 

 Board approved 

o professional development to expand the Little Bits Program 

o appointment of Mr. Bini (long-term substitute) 

o resignation from Mrs. Barone. 

 The Board tabled two items below for further discussion during the Board meeting on March 16, 2016 
o two (2) hour delayed opening start time 
o Roseland Education Association Sidebar Agreement. 

 Public comments included considerations for two hour delayed opening start time.  
  

The next regularly scheduled Board meeting is Wednesday, March 16, 2016.  
  

Roseland Board of Education Community Relations Committee 

 

http://www.roselandnjboe.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/02/Data-Presentation-for-BOE-meeting-2.25.16.pptx.pdf
http://www.roselandnjboe.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/02/Superintendents-BOE-Presentation-February-25-2016.pptx

